March 6

Special Meeting

Present: First Selectman Mark E. Lyon, Selectmen Richard O. Carey and Anthony. J. Bedini.
Buildings and Property Commission members Mark Showalter, Vincent Belanger and Nicholas
Solley.

Guests: Laura Boyer and Sarah (?) from Nelson Edwards Company Architects, LLC.

Call to Order:
First Selectman Mark Lyon called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.

Discussion:

Those present toured the stage area of the Main Hall of Bryan Memorial Town Hall and discussed
various needs regarding the renovation of this area. Topics discussed included maintaining the
architectural and aesthetic integrity of the Main Hall as well as addressing the best use of the area
now and for the future. The Selectmen will be preparing and advertising for Requests for Proposals
for architectural services in the near future.

No formal actions or motions were made at this meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
Mary Anne Greene
Selectmen’s Secretary



